Site Report — Perryville- December, 2024

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From: Ken Barbour-Head Teacher
and LPSD School Board Members

Photos & Description of Activities and Events

Personnel Update

Kennisha Shangin has been hired as the Night Gym Aide

Classroom Highlights

Students are progressing satisfactorily on their standards

LSAC Activity

Elections were held and the results were Dana Phillips - Seat A, Donna Shangin - Seat D, Angeina Phillips -
Alternate Seat. Kennisha Shangin remains on LSAC.

Community Engagement

The community honored the local veterans with a potluck on November 18th. The School will host
Thanksgiving Meal on November 28. Food will be served by the Student Government

Professional Development

Teachers attended PLC’s as scheduled

Pupil % Attendance K-12

Perryville had 75% Attendance for the month

Student and Staff Safety

Other
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Head Teacher/ Secondary Teacher Report November 21, 2024

We were able to meet with most of the parents for the parent — teacher conferences and the
meetings were positive and productive. Report cards were given to parents and discussed. The
Halloween carnival was a success. The Student Government raised around $500 and it was a
good time for the students. Students are satisfactorily progressing in their classes for English,
Social Studies and Cultural Awareness.

Jean Barbour

The elementary class has been hard at work during October and November. In
addition to our math, reading, writing, and other classes, we have also completed
special art projects, participated in a migratory bird class, and started practicing for our
Christmas program. Attendance has been anywhere from 5/11 to 10/11.

Eric Lancaster
Nothing really new or significant to report for secondary math and science. At the end of

the first quarter all students were making satisfactory progress through their standards.
The same is true for Technology and Employability standards.
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